Dear Children's House Families,



We are so excited that school is almost ready to begin! We have been working diligently to get ready for all of your children. Our Montessori classrooms have been carefully prepared to allow your children to work independently and allow for the joy of self-discovery! Your child will be in Miss Allie and Miss Consuelo's classroom for the 2020/2021 school year.

We are also making sure that we are following all of the COVID safety regulations as we will all be experiencing a lot of change this coming school year. Due to Covid regulations, we are asking that you provide items on the attached supply list that will only be used by your child. Please write your child's name in Sharpie on EVERYTHING!

In regards to school lunches and snacks:

- Please pack a cold lunch for your child.
- This lunch should be self contained. Please provide silverware, a water bottle, and a napkin.
- This year we are asking that you please pack a separately labeled healthy snack in your child's lunchbox daily.

Here are some items that your children will need this year along with their supplies:

- a backpack sent to school every day
- A complete change of clothes including underwear and socks in a labeled Ziploc bag (appropriate for the weather)
- indoor shoes labeled with their name

We are looking forward to being part of your children's lives this year. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to message your child's teacher on Montessori Compass at Dehass, Allie (teacher) and Tello, Consuelo (teacher).

Highest Regards,

The Montessori School of Wooster 330-264-5222

Children's House Supply List

Please label these items and place in a ziplock bag:

1 pair of scissors

12 pack of colored pencils

1 box of 8 crayons

2 Pack of Elmer's glue sticks

1 Small box of chalk

1 Large Eraser

Additional items:

Labeled Reusable Water Bottle
Optional Child size face mask
Clorox/Lysol wipes (if you can find it!)
Facial Tissue (individual packets for personal use)